No/CL1l 5l L} /

Forest Department ILP.

Dated Kully, the/ 9.3 — 08 72/ 9.

From: Pivisional Forest Officer,
Wildlife Division. Kullu,

Te: M/S Tek Singh S/o Sh. Hem Singh,
Village & Post Office Shiah Tehshil Bhunter,
Distt. Kullu, HP. 175141.

Subject: Request for issuance of NOC in  respect of Tek Singh Choj
(1)(0.50MW)HEP Manikaran Area District Kullu.
Sir,
Kindly refer to your Office letter No. M/S Tek Sihg Choj (1) (0.50MW)
SHEP-10-12 dt. 21.04.2018 on the subject cited above. “

o In this connection, the R.O. (Wildlife) Kullu has reported that the Proposed site
for installation of Tek Sihg Choj (1) (0.50MW) HEP Manikaran in District Kullu HP
does not fall within the Jurisdiction of Wild Life Sanctuary. Kanawar. The aeriul distance
from proposed Avabesprath MHEP. 10 Kanawar Wild Lile Sanctuary is out ot 10.5 Km.

It is further reported that the construction of sand Project shall not pose
any kind of damage to the Wild Life or its habitat of the area.

This is for favour of your kind information and further necessary action
please.

Yours faithfully .

ST Officer.,
Division. Kullu.
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